
K10 Annual Apprenticeship Awards, 2022

Here at K10, we like to ensure that the hard work and dedication of our 
apprentices on the Hill Cambridgeshire apprenticeship programme does not go 
unnoticed.
 
By way of appreciation, the 2022 K10 Apprenticeship Awards recognises the 
apprentices that have performed to the very highest standards on site, or at 
their studies. 

We would like to congratulate all of the winners and the contractors that have 

Lewis White – Best Site Performer

“I would like to say thank you to Hill, K10 and 
the site team from Colne Valley Electrical. This 
apprenticeship has enabled me to follow my 
interest in electrical installation and so far has 
provided me with an excellent experience. ”

Lewis White,
Electrical Apprentice

"Well done to Lewis for winning this award, 
Lewis shows a good attitude and makes a 
good role model for any budding 
electricians. He is an asset to the Colne 
Valley Electrical team, thanks to K10 and Hill 
for sourcing him for the role."

Jamie Nurse,
Contracts Manager, Colne Valley Electrical 

Owen Hedger  – Best College Performer

Richard Dunmore - Mentor of the Year

“I just want to say thank you to everyone to 
at Total Protection and the Hill sta� who 
have always been happy to help me out 
and have taught me what I needed to know 
along the way. I feel like part of the team 
and I'm really grateful to be recieving this 
award against some tough competition.”

Owen Hedger,
Painting Apprentice

Lewis Timmins – Best Team Player

“The Hill/K10 Cambridge Shared 
apprenticeship scheme is a great 
initiative, it’s been a pleasure to host so 
many excellent apprentices from the 
local area at my site. It's important that 
through schemes like this that we bring 
new blood into the industry to carry on 
the knowledge and skills that we use to 
develop the built environment."

Richard Dunmore,
Project Manager, Hill

“It has been a pleasure working with K10 this year in Cambridge. We have some really dedicated 
apprentices working across our supply chain, learning and developing their skillset daily. It has 
been fantastic to see the enthusiasm and progression of the K10 programme and seeing the 
apprentices make such great strides over the course of the year.” 

Tom Hill,
Regional Director, Cambridge Investment Partnerships
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For more information about our apprenticeship
programme, please contact:

Adam Sapey
Chief Operating O�cer
E adamsapey@k-10.co.uk
T 079 6991 4645
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“Myself and E.J.Taylor would like to take 
this opportunity to congratulate Lewis on 
his achievement of Best Team Player 2022. 
We are very pleased with his personal 
development and progress with his NVQ 
level 2 apprenticeship in civil engineering 
and groundworks operations. We are very 
proud that our site team have played a part 
in the development of Lewis’s practical 
skills and will continue to help him develop 
and progress."

Alan Elvin,
Contracts Manager - EJ Taylor 

“I would like to thank Hill, EJ Taylor and K10 
for giving me this opportunity to kickstart 
my career in the construction industry and 
recognising my hard work with the ‘Best 
Team Player" award. The support I've 
recieved on site has been fantastic, 
teaching me many new skills."

Lewis Timmins,
Groundworks Apprentice

Pictured: Lewis White


